
Free Card Making Event
(In celebration of World Card Making Day)

For the public to support our Troops

The cards will be donated to “From Our Hearts” a 
nonprofit (501)©3 organization.*

Village Insurance Community Room
2838 Bella Vista Way
Bella Vista, AR  72715

10 am to 2 pm
Saturday, 2 October 2010

For more information, contact
Rachel Brumley (479) 876-7453
Norma Hodges (479) 657-6736

Never made a greeting card?  No Problem!
Cards to be ready to be stamped and assembled.  
Local Independent Stampin’ Up! Demonstrators 
will also be available to give you hands-on help

*Working through many chaplains in Iraq & 
Afghanistan, From Our Hearts sends thousands of 
handcrafted cards to our military personnel every 
month.  For more information about them, see 
www.fromourhearts.info
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